
 

 

14th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Re: Year 1 History Tea Party (non-uniform day) – Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 
This term, our history topic is all about Kings and Queens. We have been learning about the 
differences between food and banquets hosted by royalty during the medieval period and today. 
 
On Wednesday 21st July 2021 we are going to have a Royal Tea Party for the children in year 1 in 
the style of one of the Queen’s garden parties. We feel that this will be a nice way to finish off our 
History topic and say well done for completing year 1 in such difficult times. The children will be 
coming home with an invitation to the tea party today. 
 
On the day, we will provide the children with some scones and jam and squash. The day will be a 
non-uniform day for the children and the dress code is ‘dress to impress’. Please don’t feel that you 
need to get a ‘special outfit’ for this but it would be great if the children could put on their smart 
clothes as if they were going to meet the queen. 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you have any questions about this. 
 
Thanks for your continued support! 
 
The Year 1 Team 
 


